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For the attention of the Quality Manager  
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Scope/Applicability: 
 
To all suppliers of the Rolls-Royce Aerospace Supply Chain (Civil & Defence product) 
 
As part of our transformation into digital systems, we previously communicated (ref: NTS 412) our 
intention to move First Article Inspection Reports (FAIR) from the current version 3, to the industry 
standard version 4 of Net-Inspect™.  
The transition phase is now complete and all existing users are aligned to version 4.  
To complete this transformation we are mandating that all suppliers submitting FAIR’s must do so 
via Net-Inspect™.  
 
This mandate is effective from 2

nd
 July 2018 at which point no newly generated paper FAIRs 

will be accepted with the exception of ITAR rated technology product.  
For ITAR rated technology product, FAIRs will continue to be submitted in paper format until further 
notice.  
   

 
Action Required: 
 
Suppliers are required to request an account in Net-Inspect™ using the link https://www.net-inspect.com   
and select “Request an account”. 
 
Suppliers are required to familiarise themselves with the online user materials. 
 
All newly generated FAIRs must be performed via Net-Inspect™ after 1

st
 July 2018. 

 
For all other information, contact your nominated Rolls-Royce Manufacturing Engineering representative.  
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